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‘Ansd....
Dear Sir,

"STANVAC JURONG"

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of 28th October
regarding the Owners desire to extend the service limits of
this tanker to cover East Indian Archipelago,

In reply, we would state that the general scantlings !
of the ship are considered adequate for the service now proposed,
however, the omission of a forecastle in conjunction with the
high draught to depth ratio requires further consideration,

We would mention that the contents of your letter of
4th May regarding the torsional vibration characteristies of-
the main machinery and the operational R.PeM, could also affect

this proposal,

For the Surveyers, v

Yours fait s
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